
[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Your Contact Information]  

[Date]  

Dear [Student's Name], 

I hope this letter finds you well! I wanted to take a moment to 

personally commend you for your hard work and dedication on your learning 

journey with Khan Academy. Your progress in [specific subject or topic] 

is impressive, and it is clear that you are committed to achieving your 

educational goals. 

Remember that learning is a process filled with challenges and triumphs. 

It's perfectly okay to encounter difficulties along the way. The 

important thing is to embrace those moments as opportunities for growth. 

Keep pushing forward, and don't hesitate to reach out if you need any 

support. 

As you continue on your path, I encourage you to explore new topics and 

challenge yourself. Khan Academy offers a wealth of resources designed to 

spark your curiosity and enhance your understanding. 

You are proving that hard work pays off, and I am excited to see where 

your learning will take you next! Keep up the great work! 

Best wishes, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position] 


